NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

INITIAL PROPOSALS FOR CONTRACT MODIFICATIONS

Notice is hereby given that the Roseville City School District Board of Education
will hold a public hearing regarding the initial proposals for contract modifications
between Roseville City School District and the California Schooi Employees’

Association #475, (see aftached).

The Governing Board encourages participation at the hearing by parents,
teachers, bargaining unit leaders and members of the community interested in the

affairs of the school district.

The hearing will be held during the Roseville City School District Board Meeting,
in the George Linsley Board Room, located at 1050 Main Street, Roseville, California,
on June 15, 2017, beginning at 6:00 pm. Immediately following, the Board will take
action to adopt the initia! proposals for contract modifications between Roseville City

School District and the California School Employees’ Association #475.



ROSEVILLE CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
2017/2018 School Year
PROPOSED REOPENERS

Listed below are the proposed articles to be sunshined for negotiations between the
California School Employees’ Association #475 and the Roseville City School District.

1. ARTICLE X - LEAVES

CSEA Interest: Fair and equitable changes to this article as it relates to
CPI days
District Interest: Maintain quality of service and fiscal responsibility

2. ARTICLE XVI - SALARY

Joint Interest: Fair and equitable salary or other increases for all
classifications within financial abilities

3. ARTICLE XVII - ANNIVERSARY INCREMENTS
CSEA Interest: Fair and equitable changes to anniversary increments

District Interest: Fair compensation within financial abilities

4. ARTICLE XVIII - EMPLOYEE BENEFITS

Joint Interest: Fair and equitable changes within financial abilities

5. ARTICLE V - HOURS

CSEA Interest: Restoration of hours for specific classifications

District Interest: Assignment of hours based upon student/program need



